
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/15/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09619-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 4:29 PM 
To: 'Sandra Eakin' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Water bills 

Good Afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Sandra Eakin <eakinsandra39@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 4:27 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Water bills 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I feel it is unreasonable to raise my water bill from $30 to $300. In no way can I afford this. There must be a 
more sane way to repair the water system. Perhaps the owners who bought the property should shoulder more of 
the responsibility. Thank you. 
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